
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
09.02.2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
February Strike Postponed 
 
The National Education Union has decided to postpone their upcoming planned strike action in Wales. The strike 
which was due to take place on 14th February has therefore been postponed until  March 2nd to allow them time 
to consult with representatives on an improved offer from Welsh Government. 
 
This therefore means that the school will be open to all students next Tuesday and will be a normal school 
day.  If there is any further strike action scheduled following the half term break, we will take a decision on any 
actions required and get in touch with you nearer the time. 
  
The NEU official statement can be found here: https://neu.org.uk/press-releases/neu-postpones-action-wales 
  
With thanks for your ongoing support at this time and kind regards 
 
 
Mr Gerrard 
Headteacher 

 

  

https://neu.org.uk/press-releases/neu-postpones-action-wales

